
Stage2 Theatre Company seeks New Board Members 

In order to ensure our governance is robust and forward looking, we are 
seeking new voluntary members for our Board. We’re interested in people 
from a wide range of professions and backgrounds, who have a little spare 
time to give us. 

Stage2 is Birmingham’s busiest Youth Theatre Charity, with a 34-year history 
and reputation from high quality shows, workshops and work experience. We 
currently run-on Sundays during term time. 

Anyone aged 7-21 can join with no audition or previous experience required. 
We are an open-access, integrated youth group which means we don’t turn 
young people away regardless of background, ability, experience or financial 
status (even having a Subsidy Fund to ensure this). 

Requirements of the role are varied dependent on individuals availably and 
expertise but in general attendance will be required at 3-4 meetings a year 
and at 4-6 Stage2 events and performances annually. 

We are keen that our board is as diverse as our members and is an accurate 
reflection of the community in which we operate. All applications will be 
considered and we actively welcome and encourage applications from diverse 
backgrounds, particularly those from underrepresented groups, including 
BAME, disabled, neuro-diverse and LGBTQIA+. 

If you are interested in helping us to evolve, learn and run for another 34 years 
and can spare a little time then please contact board@stage2.org. 

 


